
 

 
                    
                 TOILET TRAINING POLICY 
 

The nursery welcomes children from the age of three months until five 

years old regardless of whether they are toilet trained or not. Our policy 

is always to support the child in any way we can to help their personal and 

educational development. Support to both the child and their parents will 

be given at all times if needed. Whilst toilet training we would ask parents 

to provide us with a bag containing lots of spare clothes and underwear in 

case of accidents. 

 

Nursery does not provide nappies and wipes for your child. These items 

need to be brought in either on a daily basis or in bulk. They will be named 

and stored in the bathroom and the parents will be informed when more 

are needed. 
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